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KROG STREET TUNNEL STORMWATER PROJECT

PROJECT OVERVIEW
Krog Street Tunnel is a tunnel that connects 
Dekalb Avenue NE to Wylie Street SE under the 
railroad line. This project is designed to restore 
the drainage system in the tunnel, which has 
been subject to periodic flooding. Phase 1 of 
the project consist of installing new inlets and 
stormwater pipeline in the vicinity of the Krog 
Street and Dekalb Avenue intersection.  Phase 
2, which is expected to start late 2022, will 
include capacity relief for the storm line that 
runs under the tunnel. 

COMMUNITY IMPACTS
Dekalb Avenue will be partially closed during 
construction period. Krog Street Tunnel 
southbound lane will be closed for  
2 weeks for pipeline construction. The 
contractor will leave one sidewalk open and 
accessible to pedestrians during the duration 
of the project. However, to ensure the safety 
of pedestrians, both sidewalks may be closed 
during certain construction activity. DWM will 
notify the public when the sidewalks are not 
accessible for pedestrian use.
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KROG STREET TUNNEL STORMWATER PROJECT

PROJECT LOCATION Dekalb Avenue / Krog Street Tunnel Intersection

NPU(S) N

COUNCIL DISTRICT(S) District 2

CONSTRUCTION START September 2022 

CONSTRUCTION END November 2022 

CONTRACTOR Ruby Collins

PROJECT COST $5,287,002.50

DWM PROJECT MANAGER Cesar Laureano
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